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If your townhouse requires extermination of insects, roaches, or rodents, call the Office.  
There is no charge for this service unless the problem is caused by negligence. 
 
Be sure to contact the Office immediately if any of these pests are discovered.  Many of 
them, especially roaches, can easily infiltrate an entire building. 
 
A Member may be required to remove all items from cupboards and/or closet floors. 
Failure to comply may result in rescheduling the service at the Member's expense. 


